
OFC Board Minutes 10/18/2016 

 

Present: Bob Brennan, Rob Kent, Tim Glynn, Sue Falvey, John Fondacaro, Teri 

Freaso, John Ferretti, Jeanne O'Neil, Steve DelGiorno, Tom Dowd, Elana Maresca-

Robinson, Joe Troffa, Louise Mercer, Christopher McKeever, Sabine Hoskins, 

Dennis Mannarino  

Absent: John Grillo 

 

Meeting called to order by Bob Brennan at 7:46. Bob welcomed new Board members 

Tom Dowd and Elana Maresca-Robinson. A motion was made by Tim, second by 

Teri, to approve the minutes of 8/16/16. Approved.  

 

Member Manager's Report - copy herein. Brief discussion regarding initiating 

regular cabana delivery next year. Tabled until next meeting.  

 

Manager's Report - The Capital Appropriations Request (copy herein)was reviewed. 

A motion was then made by Tim, second by John Ferretti, to approve the 2017 

Capital Appropriations Budget, passed. Dennis then provided an updated report on 

catering.(herein)  We are projected to do even better this year than last year and 

2017 is trending very well.  

 

Committee Reports  

 A) House: Copy herein. We failed a fire marshal inspection and we need additional 

detectors, etc., in order to become compliant. A motion was made by Tim, second by 

Teri, to spend approximately $7500 to make necessary fire prevention updates. 

Approved. A motion was made by Steve, second by John Fondacaro, to spend up to 

$1000 for labor to install donated pavers at the kitchen walkway back entrance. 

Approved.  

 

B) House Beautification: No report  

 

C) Grounds: Copy Herein. Joe would like to get a price on hiring an engineer to give 

the Board an idea on what it will cost to raise the clubhouse. He will advise next 

meeting.  

 

D) Beach: Copy herein. Joe was asked to delay taking down beach awnings until 

November due to October weddings.  

 

E) Pavilion: Copy herein. Sales are up, we're profitable and still open.  

 

F) Tennis: Copy herein.  

 

G) Membership: Copy herein. Jeanne & Steve will report back to the Board with 

policy recommendations regarding initiation fees, etc., for OFC going forward.  



 

H) Social: Copy herein. Discussion ensued regarding club events vs revenue 

producing catering. It is agreed that a satisfactory compromise must be met. Teri 

and Elana are being more proactive in reserving dates for member functions.  

 

I) Finance: Copy herein. Solid improvement over last year.  

 

New Business: After discussion a motion was made by Tim, second by Teri, to 

approve the 2017 budget(copy herein).  Approved.  

 

A motion was made by John Ferretti, second by Teri, to adjourn. Approved. Meeting 

adjourned at 9:59pm. 

 

Next meeting is 11/15/16.  

 

Respectfully submitted by Christopher McKeever, OFC Secretary.  

 














































































